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vacant. The unforeseen and unavoidable disarrangement of 
plans occasioned by this change, made it needful to postpone until 

future time, the formal opening which we had confidently 
looked forward to, at the beginning of the year.

We desire most heartily to thank all those kind friends who 
have lemembered our school, either by donations of money, furni­
ture or supplies. Also Dr. Britton for medical services rendered 
willingly and gratuituously during the year. We again confidently 
appeal to the Christian people of Toronto who have in the past so 
nobly aided in our work, for the money necessary to its efficient 
continuance, believing that their sympathy aud support will be 
with us in the future, even more than in the past, and that we have 
but to make known our needs, to have them abundantly supplied.

In the coining year, that there will be trials aud difficulties 
in the way, we doubt not, but this we know, that we can go forth 
resting in His promise “Certainly I will be with thee."—We can 
have no real discouragements—It is the Lord’s work. And we will 
have such faith and such courage, in its doing, as we have love to 
Christ, and as we learn His word and wait upon Him.
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